WORDS OF THANKS

FOR ATTENDING THE EVENT
GREENSTEEL Academy Connect: The Next Generation

Dear Mrs Agata Dudek, Ph.D., Professor at MSc
Dean of the Faculty of Production Engineering
and Materials Technology

Czestochowa University of Technology

We would like to thank the Czestochowa University of Technology community for
participating in LIBERTY's international GREENSTEEL Academy Connect event.

The Next Generation event provided an opportunity to present the views of our industry
experts on the environmental impact of steel production and our GREENSTEEL strategy to
become a carbon-neutral steel producer by 2030.

Our experts revealed how we are working on breakthrough technologies to realize our
ambitious vision.

The meeting brought together the LIBERTY community across our European sites, which

provided Czestochowa University of Technology students with the opportunity to interact
with similar groups in other countries and expand their understanding together.
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